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MISSIONARIES TO Jan-Mar 2025
Dear Praying Friends,

Radio Ministry

We thank the Lord that in 2024 we were able to improve our programming on Calvary Radio. As many of you
know, we broadcast each day from 6 am to 10 pm, but I’ve been working on getting a better assortment of daily
Bible preaching, Bible teaching, Bible readings, and Christian music that will air at regular intervals during that time.
Thankfully, we’re learning how to more fully utilize our software to do this. In 2025, we’re also hoping to add some
daily news and more broadcasting in the Acholi language. We are very thankful that God has allowed our equipment to
continue working well, and we’re thankful that God is using Calvary Radio in Gulu and the surrounding areas.

Missions Conference
In December of every year we do our annual missions conference. This year, we were able to have Pastor Martin,
Constance, and a couple of their kids come from Amuria.

We praise the Lord that our faith promise commitment was met last year, and this year it’s gone up! We are
encouraged that Kica Baptist Church is able to support other Uganda missionaries, and we want to be able to do more
in the future. This year’s theme is “Lord, what wilt thou have me to do?”

Arua Camp

Every year we are able to take our church teens to Bible camp in Arua. This year we were able to take 22 teens. At
camp they enjoyed competitions like preaching and singing; they even had an eating competition. Also, many of the
teens made decisions to remain pure, to surrender more fully to Christ, and to be more involved in church. We thank the
Lord for the camp and how He is using it each year in the lives of our teens.

South Sudan

Many of you may know that South Sudan has been in a state of turmoil for quite a long time; thousands of South
Sudanese are now in Gulu. We’ve been praying that God would allow us to also reach them with the gospel. We praise
the Lord for one young South Sudanese man, Jacob, who has joined the Bible school. He has been quite excited about
learning the Bible; he has already been memorizing quite a few verses. We are excited about what the Lord might do
through this young South Sudanese man.

Praise and Prayer
e The Bible school went well in January; in February, we’ll be staring our new semester of Bible college. Please pray
that God will send the right students.

e Please pray for those who have been saved recently; Sara was able to lead two ladies to the Lord in December.
Also, pray that those who have been recently saved will be able to continue with discipleship. Due to school,
work and being in their villages for different reasons, many come and go from Gulu. This can make consistent
discipleship quite hard.

e Our son Andrew was engaged over Christmas! Please pray for him as 2025 will be a very big year in his life. Please
continue to pray for us as we plan our travels back and forth for big events like these.

Yours for Uganda,

The Wright Family
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“And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.
2 Timothy 2:2



